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Mary Lou,

Thank you for your question about the traffic barrel on Seneca Street. | had our Town Engineer investigate your
concerns. The barrel covers a catch basin leading to Erie County storm sewers. It was placed there by the County. We're
currently making an inquiry with Erie County regarding the placement of the barrel and whether there is any concerns
with the structural integrity of the catch basin. Due to the heavy traffic on Seneca Street, we are in agreement with you,

that any necessary work should be done swiftly by the County to ensure our roads in Town are safe. We hope to resolve
the situation there in the very near future.

All my best,
Gary

Gary Dickson

Supervisor, Town of West Seneca
1250 Union Road

West Seneca, NY 14224

(716) 558-3203
gdickson@twsny.org




